
 

 

August 14, 2020                                   PRESS RELEASE 

 
I am pleased to announce that the Cultural Centre at Pembina Place will be open for rentals, with 

COVID-19 guidelines in place, effective Monday, August 17, 2020.  Pembina Place Arena and 

Foyer are still closed to the public. 

 

Anyone interested in renting the Cultural Centre will need to phone the Pembina Place office at 

780-942-3555 to book an appointment to view the facility and/or sign the rental agreements.   

• Please wear a mask when coming in for your appointment. If you do not have your own, 

one will be provided. 

• Entry to the Pembina Place office will be through the Arena doors. A staff member will 

meet you there and let you in. 

• You will be required to sanitize your hands upon entry.   

• You will be asked the following health-related questions prior to entering the building. 
 

o Have you or anyone in your household come in contact with someone who tested 

positive for the Coronavirus in the last 14 days? 

o Do you have symptoms that are not related to a pre-existing health condition: 

cough, fever, shortness of breath, runny nose, or sore throat? 

o Have you traveled out of the country within the last 14 days? 

• Please note that if you are sick, (exhibiting COVID-19 - related symptoms or otherwise 

ill) that you should not enter the building.  Should you appear to be sick, you will be 

asked to leave and re-book for another time.  

 

Rental payments can be made by either cheque or credit card at Pembina Place.  Debit cards 

payments can be made at the Town office.  

 

Please help us to maintain the directives set forth by Dr. Hinshaw, Chief Medical Officer of 

Health.  Please visit www.gov.ab.ca to view the latest COVID information.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Larry Davidson 

Town Manager 

http://www.gov.ab.ca/

